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           Perranporth CP School – Acceptable Use Policies Update. kS2. 
Dear Parent or Carer

As part of the school’s IT programme we offer pupils supervised access to the Internet which has been designed for use by children within schools.  School guidelines state that all pupils must obtain parental permission for internet use in schools. Both they and you, should have signed these policies last year and returned them to school. If you believe that your circumstances have changed in any way and that you now do not agree, either with the main points set out below, or you now wish your child to be excluded from any photos or videos used within school, for promotional purposes or celebrations, then you must tell school admin staff immediately.
We agree with government guidance that states, all young people should have an entitlement to safe internet access at all times but that it should be monitored.  Here is a brief summary of the parents and children’s acceptable use policies.  

If you feel that you have not seen or signed the full agreements please let us know and we will give you a copy. These will also be available at parents evening if you wish to check. 

During school, teachers will guide pupils towards appropriate materials.  Outside of school, parents have the same responsibility for such guidance, as their children access a wide range of technology at home. 
Yours sincerely 

Miss Roberson (ICT Coordinator) 
�





KS2 Stay Safe Rules 





I will use only my own login.


I am aware of ‘stranger danger’, when I am chatting on-line.


The messages I send are polite and sensible.


I will not share personal information about myself or others on-line.


I use hector and tell an adult immediately if I find anything that upsets me when using the internet.


I will not take photos or videos without permission. 


I will look after ICT equipment and report any damage immediately.


I will not use ICT equipment from home without permission. 


I will not use social networking in school. 


I will not download or install any programs or games without permission. 


If I do not follow the rules I could loose access to ICT in school.





Parent / Carer Agreement


- As a parent or legal guardian, I give permission for my child to have access to the Internet and to ICT systems at school. 


- I understand that the school will take every reasonable precaution, to ensure that children will be safe when they use the internet and ICT systems. I also understand that the school cannot ultimately be held responsible for the nature and content of materials accessed on the internet and using mobile technologies.                                  -  I will encourage my child to adopt safe use of the internet and digital technologies at home and will inform the school if I have concerns over my child’s e-safety.                                                    - The school will monitor all child and staff internet and ICT usage.























Use of Photo / Video Agreement





Pupils and members of staff may use digital equipment to record evidence of activities in lessons and out of school.


  


 - These images may be used in presentations in subsequent lessons.





 - Images may also be used to celebrate success through their publication in newsletters, on the school website or school social media and occasionally in the public media,





 - We will ensure that when images are published, the child / children can not be identified by their full names. 


YOU MUST TELL US NOW IF YOU DO NOT WANT YOUR CHILD INCLUDED











